
Dear colleagues, 
 
 
The Dresden Leibniz Graduate School (DLGS) announces doctoral fellowships 
at the TU Dresden oriented towards making cities and regions more 
sustainable, resilient and inclusive. Doctoral Candidates will investigate new 
concepts, instruments and policies to promote social development, economic 
growth and environmentally sustainable urban and regional 
development.   DLGS is a joint activity of the Leibniz Institute of Ecological 
Urban and Regional Development (IÖR) and Technische Universität Dresden 
(TUD); its interdisciplinary composition as well as possible research visits 
abroad enable graduates to rapidly complete innovative doctorates. 

 

The deadline for application to join the next cohort (2020-2022) is September 
15, 2019. Selection interviews for this cohort are planned via Skype for the 
fourth quarter of 2019. A detailed description of this call, and of the research 
lines and topics can be found at DLGS website. For further information please 
contact the DLGS scientific coordinator Dr. Paulina Schiappacasse.  
 
 
Apologies for cross-posting, 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Alejandro de Castro Mazarro 
Leibniz Institute of Ecological Urban and Regional Development  
Weberplatz 1, 01217 Dresden, Germany 
a.decastro@ioer.de 
+49 351 46 79 223 
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